From: Patrick Marfleet

Sent: 21 June 2022 16:18
To: Planning Planning
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Please upload to the above

Patrick Marfleet
Senior Planning Officer

Subject: Ref 2022/2255
[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there
have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is
required.

Dear Patrick Marfleet,

I’'m writing to you as a concerned resident of Great Ormond Street with regards to the proposed build of the Great
Ormond Street Hospital extension.

Whilst my family and | understand the need for always improving care for children who are sick, we are extremely
worried about the impact this new build will have on our environment for the next 5 years.

Our main concerns are :

The lack of proper consultation as few residents have known about this.

The massively over-proportioned scale of the new project, which will block out light for many residents forever, and
as air quality in our area is already well below European standards, the emissions from thousands of 30 tonne truck
journeys through our streets will only add to air pollution, dust and industrial airborne pollutants. This is of grave

concern to our community.

Yours sincerely,

idsel Risermor T



